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Emerald News 
As you know Mrs Ozer has been holding the fort in Emerald class this week, with 
the support of Mrs Joyner and Mrs Rice of course! It seems to have been a positive 
week with the children enjoying their transition sessions to their new classes. I have 
spent time with both Mrs Newcombe and Miss Edgar, passing information along 
about the children in preparation for Year 4.  

As this is our last Year 3 news here are some Excellent Emerald highlights… 

 

Have a fantastic summer 
holiday! 

Mrs Grainger 

 


